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L   E   S   C   H   E   N   A   U   L   T      C   A   T   H   O   L   I   C      P   A   R   I   S   H 

 
 

PARISH 
 
Parish Priest:  Fr Robert Romano 

52 Mardo Ave. Australind, WA 6233 

Tel:  (08) 9797 1886     

 

Email:  admin@ 

leschenaultcatholicparish.org.au  

 

Website: 

leschenaultcatholicparish.com.au 

Facebook: @Christ the Living Vine 

            

 

LESCHENAULT CATHOLIC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Principal:  Daniel Graves 

Mardo Avenue, Australind WA 6233 

Tel:  (08) 9720 3737  

Email: lcpsoffice@cewa.edu.au 

Web:  

https://www.leschcath.wa.edu.au 

 

 
OUR LADY OF MERCY COLLEGE 

 
Principal:  Rob Crothers 

100 Leisure Drive 

PO Box 220, Australind WA 6233 

Tel:  (08) 9720 3300 

Email: admin@olmca.wa.edu.au 

Web:  https://www.olmca.wa.edu.au 

 

5th Sunday of Lent,  Year A 
March 26, 2023 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW PARISHIONERS 
Are you new to our lovely South West and Parish? Please 

write your details in our New Parishioners Book in the foyer.  
We can then be in touch to arrange a time convenient to you 
to reach out with Parish information and  a  friendly welcome. 

  

BAPTISMAL INFORMATION 
For more information please contact the parish office. Our 

phone number for the parish office is 9797 1886. However, 
the quickest way is to contact us by email so that the 

required forms and information can be forwarded straight 

back to you admin@leschenaultcatholicparish.org.au 
The office is usually attended on a Thursday, but email is 

usually the best contact 
  

COMMUNION TO THE SICK AND HOUSE-BOUND 
Anyone in the parish who cannot attend Mass due to 
illness or being house bound is welcome to contact 
Anne Stannaway who can arrange for a Special 
Minister to call. Anne is available on 0400 492 592 . 

SAFEGUARDING 

OFFICERS 
 
 
 

Our parish 
safeguarding officers 

are Cath Di-Bona;  
Anna Stevens and  
Laurie Sutherland  

 
Call 0431 502 560  

 
to discuss 

any 
safety 

concerns 
or 

incidents.  

PREGNANCY ADVICE  
BUNBURY 

St Vincent de Paul Society 

Please leave a message on  
1300 794 054 and a member 
of the team will be in contact. 

 
Next Meeting:  

Tue April 11th  at 4.30pm 
New Members Welcome 

Support for any 
pregnancy    
Call 97924759 



ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY 
We wish to acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land we are meeting on, the 
Noongar people.  We wish to acknowledge and respect their continuing culture and the 
contribution they make to the life of this region. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

We the family of Christ the Living Vine, Inspired by the Holy Spirit, create a community 
of Christian love by reaching out to meet the needs of all in our Parish and beyond in a 
spirit of love, acceptance and compassion.         

MASS THIS WEEK 
Tuesday 9am Mass with Fr Pat; Wednesday 9am Mass; Thursday 
9am Mass; Friday 9am Mass Saturday 6pm Vigil Mass; Sunday 
8.30am Mass 5th Sunday of Lent 

    RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5-5.45pm Or by arrangement  

Parish Reconciliation 
Wednesday 29th March at 4.30 
The young people from the parish will make their First Reconciliation on this evening 
and we will share this liturgy with them. 
We had advertised this Liturgy for Thursday the 30th March 
Please note the change of date and time. 

Times of various Parish Lenten practice 
 

Lenten Prayer & Discussion Group - You are all very welcome, even if you 
haven’t managed to join us earlier. 
 

Wednesday 29th March after 9.00 Mass 
 

Friday after Mass — Stations of the Cross 
 
Friday in the Church at 5.30pm — Prayer of Lamentation 
 
A great site if you would like to develop a greater familiarity with Scripture for each 
day of the year is ‘Living Space’ or a quick Google search with the below link; 
https://livingspace.sacredspace.ie/o1232r/ 

 
Passion (Palm) Sunday—1 & 2 April 

Please be prepared to come with your own olive branches, palms or greens for our 
celebration of Passion (Palm) Sunday.  We may have a few available for those who 
don’t have access. 

THIS WEEKEND WE WELCOME IN BAPTISM 
MɵlɈ MʋʢiɈ Crʋȸɏ 

Masʝɚ Wɵɸʙiʋə Crʋȸɏ 
Son and Daughter of Jamie and Amealia Crane 



CHILDRENS BULLETIN HERE 
 
 



The Polish custom of blessing the 
Easter food  basket will be on Easter Saturday 
11am at Christ the living Vine church at Australind. 
Everyone is welcome. 

Josephite Companions 
If you are living with a Josephite Heart 

 and would like to know more about how you can become involved,  
please contact; 

 
D Savage on 08 9791 4008  
H. Brown 0478 783 990 
or email on: helenbrown.hb@gmail.com 
Johanna Hynes 0450 741 837 
Annette Mortellini 0427 980 272 
Sue D’Ath 0466 565 047 
Maria Allan 0419 920 143 
Irene Rodgers 0423 488 018 

Parish Pastoral Council Membership 
A vacancy has arisen in the Parish Pastoral Council with the departure of  
Lauren Cronin to commence her university studies in Perth. 
If you would like to serve the parish in this capacity please talk to Fr Robert or any of 
the Parish Pastoral Council members. 

The Letter 
On a balmy autumn evening, 21 of our parishioners shared a grazing board and a 
wine. It was the perfect setting to begin our movie screening. The Letter did not 
disappoint. It was thought provoking, engaging and gave us lots to discuss and 
ponder. In terms of the action that Pope Francis encourages us to engage in, John 
was able to outline very early plans for a reflection pathway  
in our bushland. 
 
Thanks you to all those who attended. Special thanks to 
Helen, Billy, John and Anne and Jack for his tech work. 
 
 
If you would like to know about Laudato Si follow this link:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o3Lz7dmn1eM 
 
—-Natasha Shields 
 
 



 PRAYERS PLEASE  
 

· There are quite a number in the Parish needing our prayers at present including  
Fred Morhall, Ray Green, Norma Glass, Bob Rigby, Rosemary Spurgeon,  

     Robin Samuels, Delores  Fisher, Pat McKenna, Sheila Tuppen and  
     Lennie Hynes  

 
Please send prayer requests by email for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

 

 
Sunday, March 26 

Morning Tea 
 

Saturday, April 1 
6pm Mass  

Palm Sunday Passion of the 
Lord 

 
Sunday, April 2 

8.30am—Palm Sunday 
Passion of the Lord 

 
Sunday, April 2 
10am Baptism 

Mila and Mason Crane 
 

Thursday, April 6 
7pm Mass of the Lord’s 
Supper/Washing of Feet 

 
Good Friday, April 7 

10am Stations of the Cross 
3pm Veneration of the Cross 

 
Saturday, April 8 
7pm Easter Vigil 

 
Sunday, April 9 

8.30 am Easter Sunday 
 

PARISH DATES 

 

 Like our  

FaceBook page:  

CHRIST THE  

LIVING VINE 

National Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Catholic Council  
On behalf of all First Nations Catholics, they have 
expressed their appreciation for purchasing the 
Acknowledgement Plaque and walking alongside 
them on their journey of faith.   
Professor Mick Dodson explains the relationship  
with; 
‘For us, Country is a word for all the values, 
resources, stories and cultural obligations 
associated with that area and its features.  It 
describes the entirety of our ancestral domains. 
 
Look for the plaque in our foyer. 
 
 
 

 
Catholic Women’s 

League 
The next Catholic Women’s 
League meeting; 

 
Wednesday April 19 at 1pm 
See you there...Fran 
 

Catholic Ladies Lunch 
The Leschenault Catholic Parish ladies 
lunch which normally occurs on the last 
Friday of each month has now been 
cancelled.  For further information, please 
contact Jan Hynes  or Parish Secretary on 
Thursday ph: 9797 1886 



 
PASTORAL COUNCILLORS 
 

John Borserio (Chair) 
Natasha Shields (V.Chair) 
Karyn Cronin (OLMC) 
Jo Mincham 
Billy Amourous 
Daniel Graves (LCPS)  
Pia Doyle 
Penny Elliott 
Melissa Ryan 
Oliver Kietzmann 
Colin Fredericks 

19 Mar 

Loose 
Other: 
Envelopes 

$   1005.20 
$            0.00 
$     172.00 

Total $   1177.20 

    

Planned Giving: Credit 
Card link and Direct Debit 
forms are available on the 
Parish Website and 
Envelopes from the Office. 

Collections and 
Donations 

Due to changes with 
banking processes,  

we are no longer able 
accept cheques for 

collection or donations 
of any kind. 
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